
 
March 9, 2021 
 
 
Dear La Salle Family,  
 
Due to COVID-19 (coronavirus), La Salle High School has implemented several health, safety, and 
compliance measures in collaboration with the Yakima Health Department to ensure the wellness of our 
students and staff. Today we learned that sophomore Keegan Edler tested positive for Covid. As a result 
of your student’s close contact to the Keegan prior to testing positive for COVID-19, the following 
criteria must be met before your student can safely return to school: 

• Quarantine at home for 10 days, or after 7 days with a negative Covid test from the last day of 
close contact. 

• You have been fever free during the past 72 hours (that is three full days of no fever, 100.3 
temperature or less, without the use of medicine that reduces fevers), AND 

• You have been symptom free during quarantine, symptoms include: 

o Fever or chills 
o Cough 
o Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
o Fatigue 
o Muscle or body aches 
o Headache 
o New loss of taste or smell 
o Sore throat 
o Congestion or runny nose 
o Nausea or vomiting 
o Diarrhea 

If you experience any of the symptoms listed above contact your healthcare provider, remain at home, 
and continue to monitor yourself.   
 
During this time, please continue with your online learning and remain in contact with your instructors. 
A return date of March 15th may be possible for most of you.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 225-2998 or tedk@lasalleyakima.org or Mrs. Leda 
Saenz at (509) 225-2998. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Ted Kanelopoulos 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:tedk@lasalleyakima.org

